
Horseshoe Bend Primary School (interim name)

Kane Constructions has been awarded the contract for the construction of Horseshoe Bend Primary 

School (interim name), a vital new educational facility in Geelong.

The development will encompass a series of thoughtfully designed single-storey buildings, each serving 

a distinct purpose within the school. These include specialist facilities that will support a diverse 

curriculum, a gymnasium to promote physical education, and dedicated learning neighbourhoods that 

foster an engaging environment for students. Additionally, the project will feature a state-of-the-art 

library and an administration building, ensuring that both students and staff have access to the 

resources and amenities they need for a successful educational experience.

The project is due to reach practical completion ready for the start of the 2026 school year.
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